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CHWC April 2025 Newsletter 

Editor:  Marta Iler  Issue #8 

We are coming to the end of anoth-
er Club year, as hard as that is to 
fathom.  Our bus trips are done 
until the fall – thank you to Beth 
and Patti for planning and carrying 
out a diverse selection of adven-
tures.  I can hardly wait to see what 
the Activities Committee has in 
store for us next year.  Some of 
the activities will continue for a 
while longer, please check this 
newsletter or with Patti Noon for 
specifics.  Fund raising is also 
winding down with one event oc-
curring in April - the Spring Golf 
tournament.  This will happen on 
April 4

th
 and is chaired by Claire 

Lindley and Gail Bockiaro. The 
tournament is full as I am writing 
this message, but please check 
with one of the chairs, as there 
might be cancellations.  Our last 
Drive Through collection is slat-
ed for May 28 from 9:00 to 10:30 
am.  Look for information on 
specific needs via E-Blast or 
check with Judy Stone or Sheri 
Chancey, the Community and 
Charity Outreach chairs.   
 
Those of you who attended our 
March luncheon, were introduced 
to the slate of Officers running 
for positions on the 2025-2026 
Executive Board.  They are Diane 
Trowbridge and Del Gillispie, Co-
Presidents, Madonna Ray, 1

st
  

Vice President, Diane Edwards 
and Gail Bockiaro, Co-2

nd
 Vice 

Presidents, Marta Iler and Mar-
cia Schenker, Co-Secretaries, 
and Barbara Pankosky and Di-
anne Kohm, Co-Treasurers. 
These ladies will be voted in to 
office at the April luncheon, as 
we had no nominations from 
the floor. The newly elected of-
ficers will be installed at our 
final luncheon of the year in 
May.  We all wish the best to all 
as they take on the leadership 
of our club next year.  I hope 
that our membership will continue 
to support these ladies, as I have 
been over the years I have 
served. 
 
Finally, I would like to wish all 
our members a Happy Easter 
and Passover.  If you are a 
snowbird heading north for the 
summer, please travel safely 
and l look forward to seeing 
you back again when the 
weather turns cold.  Oh, I al-
most forgot- Happy Tax Day on 
April 15

th
! 

 
Hugs and love … 

Pat Crawley 
Co-President 
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Final Sale on CHWC T-shirts 

Sizes SMALL and MEDIUM available.  $26.00  Make checks out to 

CHWC.  

  Contact Diane Trowbridge at trobrg@aol.com to be sure your size is 

available.  You can put your check (with size indicated) in an envelope 

marked “T Shirt” and place in the Citrus Hills Pro Shop CHWC lock 

box. 

Slate of Officers for the 2025—2026 Year 
The following women were announced at the March 2025 

luncheon.  No floor nominations were received.  Installations 

will take place at the April luncheon. 
 

Co-Presidents:  Diane Trowbridge and Del Gillispie 

1st Vice President: Madonna Rey 

Co-2nd Vice  

Presidents:     Diane Edwards and Gail Bockiaro 

Co-Secretaries:    Marta Iler and Marcia Schenker 

Co-Treasurers:    Barbara Pankosky and Dianne Kohm 
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Membership 

We continue to distribute the 2024-2025 Membership Handbooks 

along with Addendum 1 & Addendum 2 to our membership . 

 

As of 3/14/25 we have a total of 379 members. 

We welcome our most recent member: 
 

Brenda Moore 
 

We are now accepting renewals for our next club year.  Thank 
you for getting your renewals to us in a timely manner.  It helps us 

immensely.  
Note: The annual membership fee is now $35.00. 

The form is found later in this Newsletter. 

 
The club year runs from  6/1/25 – 5/31/26 

Any questions, please contact us. 
 

 
Membership co-chairs: 

  

 Clare Fennessy 

                   cfennessy444@gmail.com 
                       703-399-6405 

 

Dee Chaffier 

deechaffier@verizon.net 
484-515-7621 

mailto:cfennessy444@gmail.com
mailto:deechaffier@verizon.net
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Member Support  
At the March 12th luncheon, Bette June Egan shared an inspirational 

reading in celebration of the upcoming St. Patrick’s Day Holiday. The 

reading was entitled “An Irish Blessing”. She found it on a plaque sold 

on Etsy. 

In the past month we sent cards to Alexandra Digilio, Cheryl Gram-

lich, Deborah St. Martin, Robert Stone (husband of Judy Stone), 

and to Ileen Zavoda. 

Please let us know if someone needs a bit of sunshine whether it is a 
card or a call. Contact Pam Brink at (352)513-4120 or                                

pambrink49@gmail.com or Marcia Porterfield at (734)223-2026           
or porterfield1921@gmail.com 

mailto:pambrink49@gmail.com
mailto:porterfield1921@gmail.com
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Scholarship News 
March is the month when the members of the Scholarship Committee hunker down and devote 

countless hours to reading the long applications that have been submitted to us by the graduating sen-

iors in Citrus County.  Each application is approximately 20 pages long, and a thoughtful analysis of 

every student is required by each of us in order to report our individual thoughts back to the full commit-

tee before final recommendations can be made.   

This year we were once again overjoyed to read about so many intelligent, hard-working, and ac-

complished young people who are planning on continuing their education at a college or univer-

sity. Our applicants have excelled academically, on the athletic fields, and in leadership roles in 

their respective schools and communities.  The majority are dedicated to community service and 

making a difference right here in Citrus County.   

There are always two thoughts that emerge for us during the month of March: how amazing and 

unique these students are, and the level of need that exists right next door to us.   

One of the things that stood out to us at the most enjoyable and successful Fashion Show event in 

March was the support we received from the community, both in and out of Citrus County.  The 

list of sponsors and donors was record-breaking, and certainly encouraging, showing us that the 

community at large is behind us and our efforts to support those that need our help.  Bravo!! to the lead-

ers of the event and the women who did the 

work in the trenches to raise these funds. 

Our committee met twice in March to discuss 

each application thoroughly, and we are ex-

cited to present our recommendations to 

the Finance Advisory Committee on April 

5th.  After that, the Finance Advisory Com-

mittee will make its recommendations to the 

Board, and we will proudly introduce our 

winners to you on May 14
th

 at the May 

Scholarship Luncheon.  

This is a very special luncheon, and we en-

courage you to attend.  It will be a most 

heartwarming experience to meet this 

group of young people who have already 

accomplished so much, and who all have 

hopes and aspirations that we, the Citrus 

Hills Women’s Club, through our hard work, are able 

to help them achieve. 

The Scholarship Raffle has raised $3,175 so far this year, collecting $555 in donations at the March 

Luncheon.  We once again thank you for your generous contributions.  The winner of the $100 raffle 

drawing at the March Luncheon was KATHY QUINTIN.  CONGRATULATIONS, KATHY! 
 

Marcia Schenker and Nanette Mitchell—CHWC Scholarship Co-Chairs 

Marcic Schenker, Kathy Quintin and       

Nanette Mitchell 
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Community and Charity News 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS: The next Drive-Through to collect 

items for Citrus County Charities will take place on March 26th 

from 9:00-10:30AM at Good Shepherd Lu-

theran Church, 439 E. Norvell Bryant.  Col-

lections include tools for Habitat, uno-

pened Cat and Dog food, diapers, 

wipes, feminine products for CASA, non

-perishable food for Family Resource 

Center, pre-school toys and books for 

Carter HeadStart School.  Clothing dona-

tions may be taken directly to the Re-

source Center on 3660 Carl Rose Hwy. 

(rte. 200) from 9-2 weekdays. 

CELEBRATE CITRUS COUNTY is the theme for the April luncheon.  

Join your friends and co-members as the nine charities that the 

club supports financially are featured.  Learn about Habitat, Sen-

ior Pet Meals, Blessings, CASA, Community Food Bank, Carter 

HeadStart, Voices for Children, Family Resource Center, and 

Bombas Socks.  Sign up to volunteer, donate, and learn about the 

wonderful programs available in Citrus County that CHWC supports. 

Readers Wanted:  If you would like to read to the preschoolers at 

Carter HeadStart School, please contact Judy Stone at 

jbstone716@gmail.com.  No experience needed. 

Summer volunteers needed at the Family Resource Center.  If in-

terested contact RJ Fontana at 352-344-1001.  Help sort clothes, 

food, greet neighbors, no experience needed. You will be trained on 

the job! 

mailto:jbstone716@gmail.com
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Community and Charity News 
CHWC Delivers Bombas Socks to Women Veterans 

Bombas Socks, under the direction of Lynda Gentz, were 
distributed to the Female Veterans Network.  CHWC has 
been a Bombas distributor for many years, giving free 
socks to many Citrus County charitable organizations. Over 

5000 socks were re-
ceived this year helping 
to “keep feet warm” in 
Citrus County. 

Pictured Above (L to R):  Cynthia 

Henderson—National President,     

Eileen Markrell, Jane Mundis, Cheryl 

Smith, Dee Thompson,                   

Nancy Sigmon and  Joanne Heist 

Pictured Below (L to R):  Cheryl 

Smith and Lynda Gentz 
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Community and Charity News 
Pets Need Your Help 

CHWC Paw Pantry Needs: 
• Unopened dry or canned dog food 

• Unopened dry or canned cat food 

• Dog or Cat Treats and Kitty Litter 

• Watch for BOGOS at Publix's Pet aisle/ any 

brand or size.  

 

Please bring to drive-thrus and Pet     

designated luncheons.  
 

For more Information contact:   

Karen Settle 708-205-7037. You can have large 

food orders delivered directly to  Karen’s Home 

from Amazon or Chewy —please let her know.  

 

For Your Convenience: 

Send food directly to Karen Settle:  1182 

N. Hunt Club Dr., Hernando, FL. 34442 

Please email pictures of you and your pet to  

Karen Settle mkmetier1@gmail.com  

By donating to the CHWC Paw 

Pantry program, we can make a 

difference in the lives of over 100 

homebound seniors’ with pets.  

Pet Meals is a 100 percent dona-

tion-based and  volunteer driven 

program.  Food is not guaranteed 

and relies on the generosity of 

the community. 

Seniors’ would rather go hungry 

themselves than not feed their 

pets. 

Pets are often the only consistent companion  many seniors have and are often 

considered part of the family.  Pet food is a big expense. 
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Community and Charity News 

Gail Bockiaro and Christina Reed  
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Activity and Pop-Up Events 
Activity Chairperson 

Patti Noon 

nooner103@yahoo.com 

 

April 10th ~ Escape Room 

Let’s try it out ~ Contact - Patti Noon at nooner103@yahoo.com 

 

May 3rd ~ Cannon Farms - 11801 SW 180th Ave. Dunnellon. 10 

am.  Lunch at Sweeties Cafe and Tea House. 20789 Walnut St. 

Dunnellon. 11:30am 

mailto:nooner103@yahoo.com
mailto:nooner103@yahoo.com
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Activity and Pop-Up Events 
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Activity and Pop-Up Events 
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Activity and Pop-Up Events 

 

 

The Citrus Hills Women’s Club, Inc. (CHWC) traveled to the beautiful Sunk-

en Gardens on Thursday, March 6Th. Sunken Gardens is a sunken botanical 

paradise amidst a bustling city. As St. Petersburg's oldest living museum, 

this 100-year-old garden is home to some of the oldest tropical plants in 

the region. Upon arrival ,we were welcomed by the friendly, helpful staff who 

handed out maps for us to begin our self-guided tour. We strolled through me-

andering paths, lush with tropical plants from around the world. The grounds 

are stunning featuring a collection of vibrant flowers, lush greenery and love-

ly pathways that make for a serene experience. We were charmed by the 

playful Flamingoes, the talking parrots, turtles and the tranquil Koi fish-

pond. Butterflies fluttered around adding to the enchanting atmosphere. Our 

self-guided tour lasted 1 to 1 ½ hours. We enjoyed lunch on our own at 

several nearby restaurants. After lunch we boarded the bus and headed to 

Mazzaro’s Italian Market (just a 9-minute drive).  

Mazzaro’s Italian Market has anything you could want or imagine and more! 

Including but not limited to a fresh coffee bar, wine room, cheese room, deli, 

homemade pasta and sauces, grocery, butcher and a bakery with home-

made pastries. After exploring, shopping and purchasing our goodies we 

boarded our bus and headed home. An enjoyable day was had by all! 

CHWC Ladies Who Attended the Sunken Garden’s Trip 
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Activity and Pop-Up Events 
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Activity and Pop-Up Events — Sunken Gardens 
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Alene Bosquet, Nancy Kline, 

Marcia Porterfield, Nancy 

McCoy and Fran Geyer 

Activity and Pop-Up Events — Sunken Gardens 
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Del Gillispie, Suzanne Miller and Bobbi 

Davis 

Activity and Pop-Up Events — Sunken Gardens 
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Activity and Pop-Up Events 
April 2025 Lunch Bunch 
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Fundraisers 
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Fundraisers 
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Fundraisers 
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  “Life is a Party. Dress for 

It.”  A CHWC Fashion Event 
Many women over the years have influenced fashion, but 

none more than Audrey Hepburn. Her iconic looks will define fashion for decades. 

Audrey loved her pearls and was frequently quoted. Her familiar quote, “Life is a Party. 

Dress for It.” became the focal point for this year's Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. 

(CHWC) annual Fashion Show event. Women were asked to come dressed in what 

they “loved” to wear and on March 12, 2025 CHWC members came dressed in a varie-

ty of styles that represented elegance, simplicity and personal expression. 

 

The Hampton Room at the Citrus 

Hills Golf and Country Club was 

reminiscent of “old” Hollywood glam-

our. Twenty-five dining tables were 

decorated with a show-stopping 

centerpiece created by Co Chair 

Carol Peterman. Black satin covered 

bottles, dripping in diamonds were 

topped with black, white and Tiffany 

Blue sprays of plumes. Tiffany Blue 

napkins complimented the white ta-

blecloths. The stage was covered 

with black sheer curtains, backlit with 

hundreds of tiny sparkling lights. In 

the center of the curtains was a 

beautiful poster of Audrey Hepburn, 

framed by banners with the quote “Life 

is a Party. Dress for It.”  

 

Off to the right gracing the stage were two impeccably dressed mannequins dressed in 

1950's style reminding us of the timelessness of fashion.  

Fashion Show Chairs:  Carol Peterman, Diane Edwards, 

Jackie Huband and  Karen Settle 
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  “Life is a Party. Dress for It.”   

CHWC Fashion Event — continued 
Every woman attending received a “Swag Bag” filled with Beauty products gener-

ously provided by Estee Lauder's representative Denise Manno from the Ulta 

store located at the Vil-

lages. 

Anthonys from the Vil-

lages supplied the latest 

Florida clothing trends 

for viewing. The at capac-

ity filled room gave their 

full attention to the seven 

“member” models. From 

swimwear to resort wear, 

the clothes featured 

were comfortable, color-

ful and perfect for any 

occasion. Anthonys start-

ed in Titusville in 1894 and 

has been furnishing fash-

ion to Florida women for 

over 129 years. 

The Windsor Room deco-

rated with Black, White and 

Tiffany Blue balloons held 

numerous Gift Baskets filled with sought after items to be raffled off to some 

lucky winner. Silent Auction possibilities ranged from a Scenic Pontoon ride to a round 

of 18 Holes of Golf , to a gold ankle bracelet and so much more. 
 

Chairs Carol Peterman, Karen Settle, Jackie Huband and Diane Edwards want to 

“Thank” their fabulous committee, especially Del Gillispie for her hard work obtain-

ing sponsorships, ads and gift items which contributed to the event's success.  

 

 

The CHWC 2025 Fashion Show Models: Debby Blackie, Aileen 

Scharl, Del Gillispie, Eileen Sisolak, Judy Hankey, Kay 

Stegemann and Honey Ragaglia  
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 “Life is a Party. Dress for It.”  

CHWC Fashion Event — continued 
CHWC also wants to recognize and thank our many local donors. This very memorable 

experience was made possible by these many generous community business partners 

who heavily contributed items to the Raffles and the Silent Auction. A special acknowl-

edgment to our Platinum Sponsors: Cajun Jimmy's Seafood Seller and Cafe, 

Bush Home Services- Home Repairs, Bush Home Services- Lawn , Grand Living 

at Citrus Hills, Integrity Services ( Lawn /

Pest Control) and Vitus Healthcare, to our 

Gold Sponsor: Eagle Buick GMC and to 

our Silver Sponsors: Love Honda and Vil-

lage Cadillac-Toyota and Seacoast Bank. 
 

The event ended with our Fab Four Res-

taurant Raffle Drawing. This raffle was 

made possible by four local gourmet restau-

rants, Vintage on The 5
th

, Bayside Kraft 

Kitchen, Oscar Penn's and Cajun Jim-

my's Seafood Seller and Cafe, each donat-

ing a $100 Gift card. The raffle alone 

brought in just under $3,000. Karen Settle 

whose idea it was for this raffle, asked Patti 

Noon to draw the winning ticket. Nancy 

Roberts was more than happy to be the 

recipient! 
 

This was a successful 

event, raising an esti-

mated $ 21,134 for 

CHWC's charity and scholarship funds. The four Chairs, Carol Peterman, Karen 

Settle, Jackie Huband and Diane Edwards are grateful to live in such a generous 

community and belong to a Club that is filled with such giving members. Carol, Karen, 

Jackie and Diane have co-chaired on numerous events and this one by far has exceed-

ed all their expectations! 

Winner of The Fab Four Restaurant Raffle Drawing—Nancy 
Roberts (center) with Karen Settle and Carol Peterman 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Mah Jongg Fundraiser Results 
"Let the Shenanigans Begin” 

CHWC Spring Mah Jongg Tournament 

“Top of the Morning” to the 148 Mah Jongg players who 

made their way on March 19
th

, 2025 to Citrus Hills Golf 

and Country Club for the “Let the Shenanigans Begin” Spring Mah Jongg Tourna-

ment hosted by Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc.  Even though St. Patrick's Day had 

just past, the women were feeling lucky, and some may even had brought a “Lucky 

Charm” or two with them, perhaps a four leaf clover or rabbit's foot , to assure good for-

tune. 

Ten “Pots of Gold “ laid beneath the 7-foot colorful double rainbow of yellow, red, blue, 

purple and green. A total of $700 dollars was dispersed in the 10 “Pots”. Four pots con-

tained $100 each and 6 pots held $50 each, all hidden beneath a layer of “gold coins” 

waiting to be claimed by some lucky winners. 

At 9:30am the “Let the Shenanigans Begin” Mah Jongg Tournament officially began. Af-

ter a fast paced two hours of play, four winners were announced. Cash prizes 

ranging from$100 to $25 were awarded to the top four players. Winners 

were1
st

 Place: Ginny Hollis, 2
nd

 Place: June Dunn, 3
rd

 Place: Lenore Winston and 

4
th

 Place: Joy Canning . This was a big Shenanigan twist this year of having “ morning 

“ winners and 

“afternoon” 

winners. 

During the 

break between 

the two ses-

sions of play, a 

magically deli-

cious lunch of 

either a tradi-

tional Irish fare 

of corn beef 

and cabbage 

was offered or 

an oriental chicken salad.  
2025 Spring Mah Jongg Committee 
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March Mah Jongg Fundraiser Results 
"Let the Shenanigans Begin” 

CHWC Spring Mah Jongg Tournament—continued 

Lots of “Blarney” talk was ex-

pressed as the women discussed 

the “highs” and “lows” of morning 

play.  A hush fell over the room as afternoon play be-

gan, 37 tables of 

women grew silent 

except for “Mah 

Jongg” excitedly be-

ing called out. 

At three o' clock, the 

games ended, 

scores went to be 

tallied. While waiting 

for the winners to be determined, Chair Diane Ed-

wards, dressed in a gray tee shirt with “Shenanigans 

University Malarkey Department” emblazoned across 

the front, an-

nounced the 

“pots of gold” 

winners as well as Share the Wealth and Mah 

Jongg set winners. 

Finally, the moment the ladies were waiting for to 

happen. The four afternoon high scoring win-

ners split the $250 “pot” with the highest score 

receiving $100. The winners were: 1
st

 Place: 

Peg Fowler, 2
nd

 Place: Sheila Reagan, 3
rd

 Place 

tied: Marcia Bye and Janie Keane 

All too quickly the day was over. The “Let the She-

nanigans Begin” Mah Jongg Tournament was a very successful event raising over 

$4100 toward the CHWC charity and scholarship funds. 

Chair Diane Edwards thanked her committee for their hard work and thanked eve-

ryone who attended and participated in the “Shenanigans”. Everyone left feeling happy 

and lucky for a day spent with friends. 
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March Mah Jongg Fundraiser Results 
"Let the Shenanigans Begin” 

CHWC Spring Mah Jongg Tournament—continued 
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March Mah Jongg Fundraiser Results 
"Let the Shenanigans Begin” 

CHWC Spring Mah Jongg Tournament—continued 
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March Mah Jongg Fundraiser Results 
"Let the Shenanigans Begin” 

CHWC Spring Mah Jongg Tournament—continued 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 

CHWC Fashion Show 2025 Committee Members 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 



Page 36 

March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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March Luncheon and Fashion Show Photos 
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